What Is Being Done?

@®*VIDOT

Michigan Department of Transportation

1-94
Road Improvements

Washtenaw County
July - November 2013

Starting after the Fourth of July holiday, the Michigan
Department of Transportation (MDOT) will make
improvements to 9 miles of 1-94 between M-14 and
Carpenter Road, just east of US-23, in Ann Arbor.

Improvements include concrete pavement repairs

and resurfacing.

How Will Traffic Be Affected?

The project will include off-peak closures at night and
on weekends.

As part of the project, motorists can expect directional freeway
closures on four specific weekends for pavement patching.
Each direction of the freeway, including the connecting ramps,
will be closed between M-14 and US-23. The closure will
begin Friday night and last through early Monday morning.
There will be no more than two weekend closures for each
direction (four weekends total), with only one direction of the
freeway closed at a time. Dates and more detailed information
will be announced in advance.

There will be no lane closures during special events or
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When Will This Be Done?
or updaies, go 1o Construction on 1-94 is scheduled to last through November.
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